
   

 
 
 
 

Route F-794 (Top Ridge Road)  
City of Lynchburg   

Willingness to Hold Public Hearing 
Notice of Intent to Abandon Public Road Segment 

 
Pursuant to §33.2-902 of the Code of Virginia, the Virginia 
Department of Transportation (VDOT) will consider abandonment 
of Route F-794 (Top Ridge Road) in the City of Lynchburg from 
0.62 miles west of Route 837 (Top Ridge Road) to 1.33 miles west 
of Route 837, a length of 0.71 miles.  
 
VDOT is willing to hold a public hearing prior to considering the 
abandonment of Route F-794 if one or more landowners whose 
property is impacted by the abandonment makes a request. A 
public hearing may be requested in writing to Mr. Steven Wright, 
Land Use Engineer, VDOT Lynchburg District Office, 4219 
Campbell Avenue, Lynchburg VA on or prior to November 13, 
2020.  
 
Additional information about the proposed abandonment is 
available at VDOT’s Lynchburg District Office at the address 
above. Please call ahead at 434-947-6559, 1-800-367-7623 or 
TDD/TYY 711 to ensure availability of staff to assist.  
 
VDOT ensures nondiscrimination and equal employment in all 
programs and activities in accordance with Title VI and Title VII of 
the Civil Rights Act of 1964. If you need special assistance for 
persons with disabilities or limited English proficiency, contact the 
project manager above or TDD/TTY 711. 

 
  


